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Worthy Grand Master 1999-2001

David W. Persky

('69, Southern Methodist, Delta-Pi)

Elected during the 62nd Biennial Grand Conclave in Phoenix, Arizona in August, the current SEC is comprised of some of the most qualified and dedicated individuals in the Fraternity. From coast to coast, the SEC is working to prepare the Fraternity for the 21st century. Members travel on Kappa Sigma business virtually every weekend, visiting chapters, speaking at colleges, handling problems, and serving as an inspiration to brothers throughout North America.
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What’s news

Founders’ Day

T

his year, the Founders’ Day celebration is going to be a little different than those past. OK… a lot different! “How different?” you might ask. Saturday, November 13th, Lambda Epsilon alumni from across the country will gather in the Tavern Room at Lee’s Lakeside for food, beverage, and festivities.  “So what is so different about that?” you might ask. Well, for one thing this Founders’ Day is going to begin at 12 o’clock sharp. That’s right a luncheon!

We plan to have the obligatory Russell Award plus several other giveaways. Maybe a speech or two, an award or so, blah blah blah, and before you know it, you are out of there and heading with everyone else to watch the UCF vs. Middle Tennessee State football game. It is an away game, but we will make a concerted effort to gather at one location for prime viewing fun. This will be a great time to get to know the new guys.

The cost for Founders’ Day will be $25 for alumni. Wives and S.O.’s are encouraged to come and enjoy the luncheon and the game. Dress is semiformal.


Chapter Update

T

he Lambda Epsilon chapter at the University of Central Florida was very busy this past  summer.  The chapter pledged 46 new brothers into the Alpha Lambda pledge class.

There have been fantastic tailgate parties wonderfully hosted by a couple of the younger alumni as all you can eat and drink for $5. Come out and look for us every home game in the corner of the parking lot near the north endzone.

Hurricane Floyd gave us quite a scare, but luckily, no damage. If you didn’t see it, the house was boarded up well to protect the windows from any high winds. There was actually a picture of this on the front page of the Central Florida Future. Way to go guys!

And of course, we can’t forget those awesome parties! I tell you, nothing like what you’ve ever seen in the old days! The Fall Semester brings us Hairy Buffalo and homecoming all rolled into one week. The week begins at the house on October 22nd with the Halloween costume party better known as Hairy Buffalo, and ends with the football game on October 30th.

Pay your dues now. Your help supports the best Chapter in Kappa Sigma!

You can also place a business ad in the AlumNews newsletter. This publication is distributed to over 1200 Kappa Sigma alumni who are eager to patronize another brothers’ business.

Your paid advertisement supports the Alumni Association to defray newsletter costs and enhance communication. Meanwhile, your business taps an abundant customer base. Besides, it’s a great value!

( Business Card: $10  ( Quarter Page: $25  ( Third Page: $30  ( Half Page: $35  ( Full Page: $45

Post Facto Dues are now being accepted (as so many have requested), with a PF tag noted in the records.

( 1994 PF Dues: $30   ( 1995 PF Dues: $30   ( 1996 PF Dues: $30   ( 1997 PF Dues: $30   ( 1998 PF Dues: $30

( 1999 Dues: $30

Name:      ________________________
Address: 
__________________________________









__________________________________









__________________________________

Just fill out and mail with your check made payable to “Kappa Sigma Alumni Association.”

Cut-here and mail!

stamp

here

Kappa Sigma Alumni Association of Central Florida

P.O. Box 4022

Winter Park, FL  32792

Brother Spotlight: Did you know it was possible to sail from Europe to Australia on a 24’ Catamaran? Well, Brother Greg Hadaller will be doing just that for about the next 6 months. He will be taking his laptop with him, though… Good luck, Greg!





On the first Tuesday night of every month, come out and join us at approximately 7:30 for the monthly dinner.  We occasionally change the location to keep it interesting, so please give a call or get on the Listserv to get the latest.








Visit our website at http://www.agtech.net/kappasig/

Visit your website at http://www.agtech.net/kappasig/


